
Notes from Parish Council
21 July, 2017 

1.  New doors – Parish Council noted that the new doors have been well received and that 
some adjustment is necessary.  The manufacturer has been contacted to do this work.

2.  Monitoring of the cracking in the walls of the church is continuing.  

3.  Line marking in the grounds has been completed.

4.  The Diocese is continuing with plans to redevelop the site.  Noise monitoring has recently 
been completed and the Heritage Commission has done an inspection on the site.

5.  Vandalism has occurred on site recently.  The lych gate and the fence near the vestry door 
has been damaged.  Work to rectify this damage is proceeding.

6.  Parish Council is considering how the parish can contribute help towards the homeless.

7.  A new welcome and volunteering leaflet is being prepared.

8.  The Parish has been asked to assist with an ordination candidate who has financial needs. 
An appeal will be made.

9.  The Parish is tracking very close to budget.  The Treasurer noted that many new people in 
the Parish are not using the direct debit system but placing their money on the open plate.  An 
appeal will be made to parishioners to use the direct debit system as this assists with 
planning.

10.  St David’s reports very successful social events in recent times.  Thursday service and 
bible study is proceeding well.

11.  Tony Ralli, Kay Pendlebury and Mary Pollard were thanked for their help in the Parish 
Office while Christina was away.

12.  The Rector is on leave from 24 July to 3 September.

Brian Douglas
Chair of Parish Council
19 July, 2017.


